PUBLIC FACILITIES COMMITTEE
April 27, 2023

MEMBERS PRESENT ALSQ PRESENT

Chairman Olive Mayor Barry Bill Sleeman
Alderman Brown Superintendent Mann Tammy Rogers
Alderman Wilson Alderman Dorchinecz Tim McAxdle
Alderman Driskell Alderman Budd

Chairman Olive called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.

GREEN SPACE QUTSIDE POLICE STATION

Chairman Olive brought forth discussion about removing the underground tank and the raised
green space outside the Police Department. Mr. Bill Sleeman from Benton & Associates advised
he will look at the area and provide a quote for the cost of the project.

SIGN FOR 1617 W SPRESSER BUILDING
Chairman Olive has spoken with Steve Van Ostran about making a sign for the building located
at 1617 West Spresser. The sign will be for the Sewer Department.

LOCK-EMPLOYEE RESTROOM MUNICIPAL BUILDING

The lock on the door of the employee restroom is working properly now. No action was taken on
this matter.

SEE ALL HALLWAY MIRROR-MUNICIPAL BUILDING
Chairman Olive advised one of our 3-way mirrors will be installed on the West end of the
building near the vending machines.

ANY OTHER MATTERS
No other matters were brought forth to this Committee.

Motion by Alderman Wilson and seconded by Alderman Driskell to adjourn. Motion carried 4-0.
Meeting adjourned at 6:07 P.M.
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